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Duke Power Company 
AfN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President 

Nuclear Production Department 
422 South Church Street 
Charlotte, NC 28242 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-269/87-02, 50-270/87-02 AND 50-287/87-02 

Based on the telephone conversation of April 7, 1987, between P. F. Quill of 
your staff and W. H. Miller, Jr. of this office, it is our underderstanding 
that Duke does not consider the information in the subject inspection report on 
the Oconee facility to be proprietary. Therefore, the enclosed letter and 
report are to be made available to the public and will be placed in the NRC 
Public Document Room.  

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.  

Sincerely, 

Alan R. Herdt, Chief 
Engineering Branch 
Division of Reactor Safety 

Enclosures: 
1. NRC Letter of February 19, 1987 
2. Inspection Report Nos. 50-269/87-02, 

50-270/87-02 AND 50-287/87-02 

cc w/encls: 
,-M. S. Tuckman, Station Manager 

bcc w/encls: 
,1,4RC Resident Inspector 
PJ4Pastis, NRR 
PK J. Kubicki, NRR 
L3% E. Conlon 
0LP J. Fillion 
uMC D. Hunt 

. H. Miller 
5. A. Taylor 
State of South Carolina 
Document Control Desk 
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